
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^® 
8/7/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07584-2025, 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 8:05 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: docket #2025-001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, August 07, 2025 8:02 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: docket #2025-0011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Andrea G <algockley@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 6:18 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: docket #2025-0011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom It may concern, 

My name is Andrea Gockley and I am a residential customer of FP&L. I currently reside at 5667 Lancewood 
Dr. Port Orange, FL 32127. 1 am very pleased with the service I receive from FP&L. Outages are rare, but when 
they do occur, service is restored quickly. When there is a hurricane on the horizon, FP&L is prepared ahead of 
time to ensure service can be restored as soon as they are safely able to do so. I am very appreciative of the 
service and rates with FP&L. While no one enjoys a rate increase, I understand that it is necessary to be able to 
provide the service that Floridians expect and appreciate. I support the rate increase to ensure that FP&L is able 
to make proper upgrades and maintenance of equipment so that we may all benefit from excellent service and 
the quick restoration of power during outages. 

Thank you for your time. 

Cordially, 

Andrea Gockley 
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Andrea Gockley, Psy.D. 
Licensed Clinical Psychologist 
FL PY 10049 

2 


